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          Pursuant to a call by the President, the Oath of Office will be administered to new 

Board members Jo Ann Taube and Robert Nuzzo at 5:45 P.M. on Wednesday, April 20, 

2011 in the Board Meeting Room of the Educational Support Center located at 3600-52nd 

Street.  New board members officially take office on Monday, April 25, 2011. 

          The School Board of the Kenosha Unified School District No. 1 will then hold a 

special meeting at 6:00 P.M. The purpose of this meeting is for Discussion – Preliminary 

2011-12 Budget Assumptions. 

          At 8:00 P.M. or immediately following the conclusion of the 6:00 p.m. meeting, a joint 

meeting of the Personnel/Policy and Curriculum/Program Standing Committees will 

convene for Discussion/Action – Policy/Rule – Graduation Requirements.  Pam Stevens 

will chair the joint standing committee meeting. 

     The Oath of Office ceremony, special meeting and standing committee meeting will 

be televised live and there will be no views and comments by the public at the April 20, 

2011 meetings. 
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